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July 20, 2016 
 
City of Milwaukee 
Office of City Clerk 
 
Attn: Licenses Committee 
 
Via E-mail Only: jowcza@milwaukee.gov and molly.kuether@milwaukee.gov 
 
 Re: Dean Zarkos agent for Dino Z, LLC D/B/A Dino’s Taverna 

Renewal of Class “B” Tavern, PEP, Food Dealer and Sidewalk Dining 
licenses 

 
Dear All Members of the Milwaukee Common Council: 
 
 We are a law firm representing Dean Zarkos agent for Dino Z, LLC D/B/A Dino’s 
Taverna as it relates to the renewal of the above described licenses.  
 
 The Licenses Committee recommended a renewal of the licenses with a twenty 
(20) day suspension at the committee hearing on July 12, 2016. The committee voted 5-
0 in favor of said recommendation. 
 
 My client has indicated that an abatement plan has been implemented and he 
has completed immediate remedial measures since July 12, 2016, whereby the 
contracts for the marketing manager and security personnel were terminated. Additional 
security contractors were hired as indicated during the hearing and the updated security 
system remains in full affect.  
 
 This letter is to notify the Common Counsel that my client would prefer a reduced 
suspension from the 20 day suspension recommended by the committee pursuant to 
the abatement plan already implemented, but that there is no formal objection to the 
renewal with 20 day suspension.   
  
 Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
    Very truly yours, 
    GALANIS, POLLACK, JACOBS, & JOHNSON, S.C. 
 
     /S/ 
 
    Joshua J. Brady  
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